Development Clerk

From: Daniel Bennett, Graystone <graystonecms@aol.com>

Sent: Tuesday, January 24, 2017 8:42 AM

To: devclerk@townofcanandaigua.org

Cc: ecooper@townofcanandaigua.org; dod@townofcanandaigua.org
Subject: Response Re: MRB Site Plan Review

Attachments: North Rd Solar MRB REVIEW RESPONSE.pdf

Doug,

Attached is the response letter to the MRB project review letter.

All items are addressed and | will be forwarding the revised drawings electronically this morning and 11x17 paper copies
for the meeting. If you notice anything missing please let me know.

The only item referenced that | may not have previously submitted is the dated and sealed updated property survey map
of September 6th that the civil drawings and wetlands delineation boundaries are referenced from. | will drop off a paper
copy this evening and | will forward the electronic file to your office.

Thank you far all your assistance.
| look forward to seeing you this evening.
Dan

Daniel E. Bennett, LEED Accredited Professional®

NABCEP Certified Solar PV Installation Professional**
Graystone CMS - Clean Energy & Green Building Technologies
GCMS Inc.

P.O. Box 122

Skaneateles, NY 13152

Phone 315.685.1956 Fax 888.400.7608

*United States Green Building Council - Leadership in Energy and Environmental Design Accredited Professional
**The North American Board of Certified Energy Practitioners - Certified Solar Photovoltaic Installation Professional

"BUILDING A SUSTAINABLE FUTURE"

----- Original Message-----

From: Development Clerk <devclerk@townofcanandaigua.org>
To: 'Daniel Bennett, Graystone' <graystonecms@aol.com>

Cc: 'Eric Cooper' <ecooper@townofcanandaigua.org>

Sent: Mon, Jan 23, 2017 8:58 am

Subject: MRB Site Plan Review

Good Morning,
Attached, please find MRB Group’s Site Plan Review.

Thank you,

Michelle Amow
Office Specialist 1
Town of Canandaigua
Development Office
(585) 394-1120 x2230



